
F A L L  S T E A M  R E C A P  A T
Y W L A P

Wow ! What a whirlwind the fall has been

here at YWLAP ! So many fun events have

been happening on campus . We kicked

off the spooky season celebration with

HallowSTEAM where students worked

together with their classes to create

characters from a spooky storybook . Then

we introduced the STEAM Fair project for

our 2nd and 3rd graders that will take

place in May of 2022 . Kinder and first

grade won 't be left out though ! They are

working on designing and building their

own theme park ! We are also working on

setting up MakerMart where students will

be able to come and get materials to

create whatever their imaginations can

come up with ! The MakerMart is currently

being stocked with recycled materials

and other fun materials for making and

creating . 

Here is a link to a wish list of items for our

MakerMart

Here is a link to our Amazon wish list for

organization items for our MakerMart

BLUE JAY STEAM
Y W L A P  M O N T H L Y  S T E A M  N E W S L E T T E R

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 1  •  I S S U E  3

N O V E M B E R  S T E A M  C H A L L E N G E

It 's that time of the year again ! The

weather is changing , the days are getting

shorter , and the leaves are falling ! 

Your challenge for this month is to create

a lawn tool using recycled materials that

will help your family manage all of the

falling leaves ! Maybe a rake or shovel will

do ! Or maybe you can get creative and

invent a new tool . Try using the

Engineering Design Process to help you

along the way . And remember , send me a

picture of your finished product when you

are done so I can share it next month !

Have fun !

D E S I G N  Y O U R  O W N  L A W N  T O O L

C O N T A C T  M E
Send me some pictures  so

I can feature them in the

next newsletter !

Mrs.
Boone

mailto:jboone2@saisd.net
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18nHSvU1s9QpaG4OTz3VcnyIAjux1LOvEYr1d3SH-ndM/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2QW3COR72OTLF?ref_=wl_share

